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11 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Friday 15 July, to celebrate the end of term and the learning we have been doing 

throughout the year about different animals, the children in Reception class will be taking 

part in an animal and reptile handling workshop, provided by Berkshire Reptile Encounters.  

The sessions are hosted by trained and experienced handlers who are fully trained to make 

the visits both educational and fun, ensuring the children will enjoy the exotic animal and 

reptile visit experience. 

There will be no cost for this activity. We would like to thank Berkshire Reptile Encounters for 

their volunteer contribution to our learning and Ms Sharp for helping us. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms N York 

Early Years Leader  
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